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TMB lifts temporary suspension of Plano physician  
  
On June 3, 2022, the Board entered an Order Denying Application for Temporary Suspension or 
Restriction of Robert James Harden, M.D.’s (Lic. No. G0424) Texas medical license.  
 
Based on the evidence, the Board panel did not find Dr. Harden’s continued practice of 
medicine would constitute a continuing threat to the public welfare.  
 
The order lifts the temporary suspension of Dr. Harden’s license entered on January 20, 2022.      
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